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Mike: The BHL's are as follows:

Leo 15 B2DP No. 1: 1215' FSL and 356' FEL 

Leo 15 B2DN No. 1: 347' FSL and 992' FEL

PLEASE NOTE: The second well was supposed to have a BHL in Unit N. In looking at the plats submitted at hearing, its 
BHL is in Unit P. I have informed Mewbourne that they need to file a new C-102 and amend the well name. They are 
doing that.

You indicated that, as to the exterior of the project area, the wells would not be unorthodox. However, the second well will 
be unorthodox toward the unleased BLM acreage (W/2SW/4), and I am getting that distance for you also.

I will submit an affidavit on SHL's and surface use at the hearing.

Jim
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